
                    

 

 
27th February 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 4 River and Rowing Museum 1st and 2nd April 2025 

 
We are delighted to inform you that Year 4 will have an exciting opportunity to visit the River and 
Rowing Museum in Henley on 1st and 2nd April.  
 
4M and 4Y will attend on Tuesday 1st April  
 
4T and 4S will attend on Wednesday 2nd April.   
 
The River & Rowing museum is an award-winning space with galleries dedicated to rowing, the River 

Thames and the town of Henley. 

The total cost of the trip is £20, which includes transport by coach, a workshop and admission into 

the venue. Please note: If we have insufficient funds to cover the costs, regrettably, we may have to 

cancel the trip. 

Pupils are required to wear full school uniform and bring a packed lunch. The coach will leave Minet 

promptly at 8.45am and we aim to arrive back at school by 3.15pm depending on traffic.  

If your child would like to attend the trip please make a payment of £20. Please complete payment 

on Parent Pay. Anyone not attending will continue with their usual school day.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

Year 4 Team 

 

 


